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To all our friends, NCFRW wishes you a Merry Christmas,
a Happy Hanukkah and a Happy New Year!

Santa, Kay Wildt, NCFRW President,
and Elf send Christmas greetings.

Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace, good will toward men.

May you and your loved ones have a blessed and Merry Christmas, a
season filled with joyful memories, and a healthy, Happy New Year!

NC Young Republicans Award Dinner

NC Young Republican Award Dinner

December 17, 2022 at 6:30PM

https://files.constantcontact.com/1b9af549001/7c40e6d3-4301-4144-a1df-a33f4b028da3.pdf


You are invited!

NC Young Republicans invite you to
celebrate with them on the evening of
the 17th of December. This will be a
celebration of our hard-working Young
Republicans and generous donors that
help keep NC red. In addition to
attending, please consider sponsoring
their special evening.

MacGregor Downs Country Club
430 St. Andrews Ln., Cary, NC 27511

Featuring speakers:
CONGRESSWOMAN KAT CAMMACK &

BASEDPOLITICS COFOUNDER, HANNAH
COX

Get your ticket today for a night you will not want to miss!

To RSVP or Sponsor, click HERE.

Can't make it to the Awards Dinner? Consider donating to NCFYR!
With donations like yours we can knock more doors and make more phone calls for

more Republicans than ever! 

2023 Nominating Committee

How quickly time flies! In May, we will elect 2023-2025 officers at the Spring Board of
Directors Meeting/Convention. The Nominating Committee was elected at our Fall
Board of Directors Meeting with one committee member and one alternate chosen
from each region.

The Members of the Nominating Committee are:

Members:
Coastal – Kathy Lawler
Capital – Martha Jenkins
Central – Bonnie Joyner
Foothills – Mary Anne Huggins
Mountain – Cher Sylvius

Alternates:
Coastal – Stephanie Broughton
Capital – Marianne Benway
Central – Leisa Rowe
Foothills – Marge Hooper
Mountain – Kathy Flett

The Nominating Committee has developed an application form to be used by
anyone wishing to run for office. The committee's task is to select the best
applicants for the slate, and they will choose those whose skills and experiences will
make a strong team to lead our federation.

https://secure.anedot.com/north-carolina-federation-of-young-republicans/2022christmasawards


Per Martha Jenkins, Nominating Committee Chair:

1) Anyone wanting to be considered needs to send the form, a resume, a picture and
3 letters of recommendation - even if she is seeking to repeat in her current position.
2) Print the form, fill it out, and scan and email it to all 5 members of the nominating
committee, whose names and email addresses are on the bottom of the form.
3) The deadline to receive applications is January 31.

If you have questions, contact Martha at marthanjenkins@gmail.com

Link to NCFRW Officer Application HERE

Meeting to feature Gordon Chang and the Leadership Institute

You're invited!

NCFRW Winter Board Meeting
February 3-5, 2023

Hampton Inn & Suites
Raleigh-Durham Airport

The North Carolina Federation of Republican Women
will host its Winter Board Meeting in Raleigh.

We have planned an interesting and rewarding program to kick off our 70th
Anniversary, beginning on Friday evening with registration and continuing through
Saturday evening's dinner with our exciting keynote speaker, Mr. Gordon Chang,
noted China expert, columnist, author, lawyer and media contributor.

Looking forward to 2024, our goal is to prepare our members to be even more
effective activists by offering training resources throughout the year. To that end,
we are working with the Leadership Institute (LI), a non-partisan 501(c)(3)
organization located in Arlington, VA to offer a workshop on Saturday tailored to
our interests.

The Institute teaches conservatives of all ages how to succeed in politics,
government, and the media, and NCFRW is very fortunate to have LI coming to us.

On Friday evening there will be a special event for Regents and special guests. A
schedule of events will be in the January newsletter.

Location: Hampton Inn & Suites Raleigh-Durham Airport-Brier Creek, 8021 Arco
Corporate Drive, Raleigh 27617.

To reserve your hotel room (which includes a complimentary breakfast buffet):
Either call the hotel directly at (919) 484-0500 and request a room under the
NC Fed Republican Women group, or using the code FRW.

Or book your room directly via the personalized booking link in the button
below:

Book Your Room Here

Please reserve your room by January 20, 2023, to secure the discounted rate.

mailto:marthanjenkins@gmail.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/1b9af549001/596378af-af1c-490d-a8e4-e67b7ab29d2c.pdf
https://www.hilton.com/en/book/reservation/deeplink/?ctyhocn=RDUANHX&groupCode=CHHFRW&arrivaldate=2023-02-03&departuredate=2023-02-05&cid=OM,WW,HILTONLINK,EN,DirectLink&fromId=HILTONLINKDIRECT


We look forward to seeing everyone there!

Mike Pompeo to speak on February 5, 2023

The Honorable Mike Pompeo will speak at the
James E. Holshouser Jr. Speaker Series on Sunday,
Feb. 5, 2023 at Sandhills Community College's BPAC
in Pinehurst.

Pompeo served under President Donald Trump as
director of the Central Intelligence Agency (CIA)
from 2017 to 2018 and as the 70th United States
Secretary of State from 2018 to 2021.

After graduating from the United States Military
Academy in 1986,and serving in the Army, Pompeo
earned a law degree, worked as an attorney, and
became an entrepreneur in the aerospace and

oilfield industries. Pompeo was elected to the House of Representatives from 2011
to 2017, representing Kansas's 4th congressional district.

This is breaking news and tickets and more information will soon be available on the
JH Speaker Series website. For more information, click HERE.

Holiday highlights

Alamance RW celebrated the
installation of its new board
and their huge win in the
November election. Many
Alamance GOP members joined
the party to honor the hard
work they all did. The GOP HQ
was transformed into a winter
wonderland, thanks to
President Polly Riddell's
talented team.

Greater Greensboro RW met for a Christmas
party and swearing in of new officers at the
Starmount Forest Country Club. President
Martha Miller thanked those who had served
with her and welcomed new President Cara
Dohner. Members donated gifts for the Hope
Academy, their ongoing Caring for America
project.

You can find us:
Facebook: North Carolina Federation of Republican Women
Twitter: @NCFRWomen
Pinterest: NCFRWomen
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Instagram: ncfrwomen
Snapchat: NCFRWomen 
Email available for general contact: ncfrepublicanwomen@gmail.com

Visit our website

mailto:ncfrepublicanwomen@gmail.com

